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Dear Senators Edwards, Olsen, Dembrow, Prozanski and Thomsen,

Recycling Advocates’ Board and membership would like to convey our
support for SB 245 that provides adequate and stable funding for
materials management programs. The funding sources for Oregon’s
progressive programs to pursue sustainable materials management have
been stagnant for too long. We recommend passing SB 245 to properly
fund the state’s needs.

Additionally, Recycling Advocates fully supports SB 263 that updates
waste prevention and recycling requirements and goals and utilizes the
latest techniques and broader criteria to determine status and success.

Best Regards,

Betty Patton
Recycling Advocates President

Recycling Advocates is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization dedicated to creating a sustainable future through local efforts to reduce, reuse and recycle.



